
Notices to Members.

Forthcoming Visit to Croydon Aerodrome.

Members are asked to note that the date of the visit to Croydon Aerodrome has been
changed to Saturday, 18th June, at 2.30 p.m.

This visit has been arranged through the courtesy of Messrs. Imperial Airways, Limited,
and the Council trust that as many members as possible will avail themselves of the oppor-
tunity to visit Croydon Aerodrome on the occasion of the concluding fixture of the Session.
The Secretary will be pleased to receive the names of members and friends wishing to join
the party.

Visit to Stag Lane Aerodrome. -

On the 27th April our members paid a visit to Stag Lane Aerodrome through the cour-
tesy of Messrs. The DeHavilland Aircraft Co., Ltd., where a very interesting and enjoyable
afternoon was spent.

Elections.

Member :

Mr. S. M. Fairchild, Fairchild Aviation Corporation, New York, U.S.A.

Associate Member :
Mr. J. Benson, Liverpool.

Associate :

Mr. F. Waterhouse, Glossop.

Subscriptions.

There are still a few members whose subscriptions for 1927 have not yet been paid,
and the Secretary will be pleased to receive these forthwith.
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